
VISIT OF THE 1992 BATCH ALUMNI 

“We shall look back with pride, on the school that we love, the Alma-
Mater that our memories enshrine....” 

The Bishop's School, 
Camp, delightfully 
welcomed the alumni 
from the 1991-92 batch on 
2nd August, 2022. Six 
students - Nimish Raval, 
Kabir Lulla, Mazahir 
Quettawala, Sachin 
Panjwani, Sudakar Arde, 
and Hassan Tafti, from 
different parts of the 
world, visited the campus. 

The Principal, Mr. Joel Edwin and the 
Headmaster, Mr. Christopher Gaynor 
welcomed them with generous 
greetings and guided them through a 
brief over view of the campus and the 
changes that have taken place since 
they left school. 

This tour began with a visit to the 
pre-primary section. They had never 
visualized a Fighter plane on the 
campus. They continued with a visit 
to the St. Margaret's ground and the 
Lorna Robert's Auditorium. Nostalgia 
was written all over them, they felt 

deeply lost down their memory lane as they chuckled over fun memories. 

Siddharth Thadani and Vibhor 
Agarwal from Grade XI had the 
privilege to escort them on the 
campus tour. 

On the main campus, they had 
their second surprise awaiting as 
they saw the newly exhibited ‘Tank’ 
and the area behind the dining 
hall, which had changed a lot since 
they passed out of school. 

They met Ms. M. Hora, the Dean of 
the Junior College and had a conversation about their fun days in school and the 



physical differences in the campus. The alumni then visited the Jeejeebhoy Ground and 
took photos and saw the new seating arrangement, while remembering their days of 
youth. 

They walked down 
memory lane as they 
visited the junior section 
and their boarding, and 
met their old teachers 
and rejoiced. As they sat 
on some of the benches 
in the classroom, the air 
of nostalgia wafted their 
faces. 

As the final segment of the visit, they 
enjoyed the delicious snacks arranged 
while they discussed their school 
days. As they bid adieu, they were 
gifted a special hamper containing the 
Bishop’s History book, a tie and a set 
of lapel pin and cufflinks. The entire 
visit was captured at various moments 
via photos as this was one experience 
they would trade for none. 

The happiness of visiting 
one’s Alma Mater knows no 
bounds especially after 
more than a decade gone by.  
However, the feeling of 
being a ‘Bishopite’ lingers 
on for life as do the lessons 
learnt, as if they just 
happened yesterday. 

 

 

 
 
-Vibhor Agarwal 
11-A Commerce 


